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Dates for Easter Camp & Cul Camp announced

The club’s Easter Camp will take place this year from 7th-9th April, in Rossmore.  The inaugural event last year was a huge success with over eighty children taking part.

The annual Cul Camp will take place form 20th-24th July (inclusive).  This event has been growing from strength to strength over the past number of years.  Last year over one hundred and twenty children took part in a week of fun-filled activities.

Both of these camps will build on the success of the “Kilmeen Kubs” initiative.  The school nursery programme delivers intensive coaching to the younger members of our club from November to March.  These youngsters will get the opportunity to showcase their skills during both of these camps, together with the under 8 and under 10 blitzes, which will commence shortly.

Should anyone require further information in relation to both club camps, please contact (087) 9645831.

Lotto Results
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 5, 17 and 34.  The lucky dip winners were Tom Clancy, Shannon O’Mahony and James Hubbert. Next week’s jackpot will be €4,500.
